
A p r i l 11, 1974. 

Ms. Cathleen Ruff, 
D i r e c t o r , Human Rights Commission, 
P a r l i a m e n t , B u i l d i n g s , 
V i c t o r i a , B. C. 

Dear Ms. Ruff: 

we are l o o k i n g forward to having you speak i n t h i s area, and 

were hoping that you might send some press r e l e a s e s we might 

use l o c a l l y , p r i o r to your v i s i t . A lso, perhaps you could send 

a r r i v a l date and method of t r a n s p o r t a t i o n . 

We would alao l i k e to know i f your o f f i c e w i l l bear the cost 

or i f you would l i k e us to have the r e s p o n s i b i l i t y f o r 

expenses? 

Yours t r u l y , 

M. Hodgson, Sec r e t a r y , 
West Kootenay Status of Women C o u n c i l . 


